ADDENDUM #2
Irﬁud:

From: Irgwdc

Subject: RE: "LRGVDC Tire Study”

Good afternoon,
Thank you for your interest in the RFQ — LRGVDC Tire Study. Due to COVID 12 pandemic conditions, all proposals must
be submitted via email. The RFQ will be amended accordingly.

Thanks,
Lower Rio Grande Valley Development Council

Sections indicating that proposals will be submitted via sealed envelope or at a physical location have been amended

to reflect that all proposals will be received via email at Irgvdc@Irgvdc.org

Section 2.19 has been added, as prevailing wages will apply when applicable.



